Gerringong Rotary Market Restart

Dear Stallholders

It is exciting to have a date to work towards and so I am pleased to advise that our market will recommence on Sat 18 July all being well with NSW Gov regulations at that time.

Our market committee in consultation with Kiama Council and NSW Public Health have had to modify the way the market will be conducted. We had to develop our own Covid-19 Safety Plan which will be available for inspection. Also we decided to use the hall and park but with more spacing. Our government wants to encourage people to take responsibility for their own actions.

The following conditions will apply in the **Hall**:

- We have to limit the number of people in the hall to 70 at any one time including Stallholders and Rotarians. This will be monitored at the front door as this will be the only entrance and exit. Everyone in the hall will be required to register their name and contact number, time in/time out and to sanitise their hands before entering.
- 2. There will be arrows on the floor to facilitate one way traffic.
- 3. Rotarians will be on hand at all times to monitor social distancing.
- 4. All tables and chairs will be wiped down when the market is set up.

Conditions for the Park:

- 1. No Rotary BBQ or entertainment.
- 2. Maximum 500 people outside at any time with social distancing!
- 3. Crosses will be marked on the grass for queueing.

General Information:

- 1. No stallholders are to use the kitchen. No tea/coffee making facilities.
- 2. Please limit the number of workers on your stall chairs 1.5m apart.
- 3. Avoid interacting with other stallholders.
- 4. Rotarians will not be available to help you set up or pack up.
- 5. Encourage customers to visually inspect your goods.
- 6. Frequently touched hard surfaces need to be wiped down often.
- 7. Limit the use of cash by encouraging contactless payment.
- 8. Please bring your own hand sanitiser if you are able.
- 9. There will be multi locations in the park for hand sanitising.
- 10. We encourage you to have the Covid Safe app on your mobile.

What you need to do if you wish to participate in the 18 July Market:

- 1. Notify Jeff by email: gerringongrotarymarkets@gmail.com phone: 0428 277 931 (voicemail or text)
- 2. Pay by direct deposit if possible to: Bendigo Bank BSB 633 000 A/C 167571629

Be aware there will be less stalls so we advise you to reply and pay ASAP. Looking forward to seeing you on 18 July. Jeff, Market Manager